From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Saturday, November 19, 2022 2:22:48 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 10:22 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Kelly Brunaccioni

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Regarding: eb-2022-0200

I do not feel an increase, at this time, is the right thing for Canadians.

While the costs of 'doing business' has increased for companies across the board, and is understandable, the
fundamental rights of Canadians to have access to affordable energy to maintain the basic standard of living in this
country should remain the priority. When Canadians are prospering, companies can take advantage of it at that time,

but right now isn't that time. Please do not allow for an increase in prices at this time.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
No

-- Attachment --





